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Good day families,

As we have now concluded our second and final ThoughtExchange online conversation as part of the Holy
Spirit High and Mount Pearl Senior High school feeder system review, we are sharing a report with you on
the results of the exchange.

Using ThoughtExchange, the District invited participants to share their thoughts and rate the views of
others on the District’s planned configuration. These plans have been made in anticipation of the opening
of the new intermediate school in Paradise, expected in the 2021-22 school year. Some great points for
consideration were shared by those who actively engaged and we thank you for your participation and
consideration!

We have heard the points you have raised and have responded to some of the perspectives shared. These
responses are being provided to you in the results website below for your review. You will notice that we
have not commented on all thoughts, as many people shared similar ideas, but we have responded to a
sample of the concerns and suggestions raised.

Please review the results website developed for our exchange here: http://bit.ly/HSHMPSHReport2

Families who determined these adjustments will result in (at least) two students from the same household
enrolled in different feeder systems, and who self-identified to the administrative team of their youngest
child’s current school, have been contacted by District staff to discuss potential options. If your family
determines it is also impacted in this fashion, please connect with the administrative team at your youngest
child’s school for follow-up in the new school year.

As has been available throughout this process, complete information on this School Review process is
available on the District website: https://www.nlesd.ca/schools/schoolreview/2019/system-hsh-mpsh.jsp

Thank you for engaging in this process and we look forward to working with you on future planning efforts
within these school communities.

Regards,

dbrryl Foone~

Darryl Feener
Assistant Director of Education - Programs (Avalon Region)
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